
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

“FUN” TOURNAMENT 
Saturday, June 3rd  

OPEN HOUSE 
Saturday, April 29th 

1:30  –  4:30 pm 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

CPC 
Newsletter 

Let your friends/co-workers know to drop in 

and try Pickleball.  Some volunteers required – 

Contact Peter Vanderwerf.     

(May 6th if rained out) 

 

More information to come later 

on CPC 

“Texas Hold’Em Tournament” 

2023 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Sunday, May 28th   - 1 pm  - at the Courts 

 

Bring a 

lawn chair 

April 21, 2023 

INVITATIONAL TOURNAMENT 
September 16/17th 

 
 

 

Register for the tournament 

on pickleball brackets.com 

starting June 1st. 
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WAIVER FORM 
 

We have revised the CPC Drop-
In Waiver Form.  Please take a 
turn to sign in Drop-In Players. 
Ensure the Waiver is properly 
completed and signed.  Also 
collect the $5 fee.  
See Marj Corrins for help if 
needed. 

 
 

Beginner Lessons 

Our Beginner Program has been 

revised.  New members to the 

club will be offered one free 

lesson with our qualified 

instructor, Dan McKinney.   Dan 

will charge for subsequent 

lessons if requested.  We  

encourage all club members to 

welcome and mentor beginners. 

 

PLAY SCHEDULE 
 

The same as last year but with 
8am start time and inclusion of 
the Beginner Group on Tues-

Thurs.  Schedule can be viewed 
on HoldMyCourt or CPC 

Website. 

 

Eye Protection 
Please wear eye 

protection as 

recommended by all 

Pickleball 

Associations 
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MUSIC 
 
 

CPC POLICY: 
 

No music on the Courts 
 
Exception:   
If you are on a court with 
1 group only and all agree 
to have music.  
  

Please turn off when 
others arrive. 
 



 

 

Enjoy the Pickleball Season! 
 
CPC Executive 
 
 
Craig Larson, Canda Kennelly, Diana Brooks, Don Morrison, Mary Elliott, 
 
Lynn Wood, Marg Corrins, Peter Vanderwerf, Scott Donaldson 

 
 
 

55+BC Games – being held in Abbotsford, B.C. this year, Aug 22-26th. They 

have asked our club for a co-ordinator to flow information through.  Please see 
Craig or Canda if you are interested. 
 

Social Events – the club is interested in any social event IDEAS to help keep 

our club vibrant and inclusive for all members.  Please forward any ideas to 
cranbrookpickleballclub@hotmail.com or talk to any board member. 
 

Court Maintenance – we need a Court Maintenance Co-ordinator to 

complete minor maintenance and cleaning as needed.  This is a vital position for 
our club.  Many thanks to Bruce Fountain who has filled this role for several 
years. 
 

REMINDER - If you are the last one to leave the court, please ensure 
that the ball bin is locked and the main gate is closed securely. 
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